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April 15, 2009          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For additional information, contact Dan Berg, Utility Operations Supervisor at (218) 390-1641; or 
Amy Norris in the City�s Communications Office at (218) 730-4312.

City Workers to conduct utility work on Central Entrance from 
April 17-27, 2009 

Motorists asked to be aware of traffic changes

The City of Duluth will be performing utility repair work starting Friday, April 17th and continuing 
through to Monday, April 27th.   The work area will include Central Entrance from Blackman Avenue 
to Anderson Road. 

Motorists are asked to be aware of changes in traffic control which will take place on a continuous 
basis. This utility work includes repairs on gas, water, and sewer lines.  We ask motorist to please 
slow down in road work areas and to be cognitive of our ci ty workers as they work during both 
daylight and evening hours.  

Your cooperation is appreciated
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